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November 22, 2021 03&
Bourne Board of Health
Bourne Town Hall
24 Perry Avenue, Room 201

Buzzards Bay, MA 02532-3441
RE: John and Christina Bonvouloir
72 Circuit Ave, Bourne
Waiver Request to use Existing Septic System

To the Board of Health:

My wife, Cathy, and I are abutters living at 76 Circuit Ave., Bourne, MA. We write this letter in
support of the Waiver Request sought by John and Christina Bonvouloir.

Since these neighbors moved onto Circuit Avenue, they have been an excellent property owner
investing much money into rebuilding the prior house that was neglected for years into a
showplace for the area. In addition John and Christina care for the neighborhood. Many a day
you can find John on the public street and beach picking up debris or sweeping away excess dirt
and rocks on the road after rain storms.

We could use more people like this in Pocasset.

We are very happy to support their request of the Board of Health.

If there is anything more you may need from us, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Edward E. O’Sulliva

Cc: John & Christina Bonvouloir
Timothy M. Santos, PE, Holmes and McGrath, Inc.



